
 

New Mexico Department of Game and Fish 
Public contact, Information Center: 505-476-8000, ispa@dgf.nm.gov 
Media contact, Darren Vaughan: 505-476-8027, darren.vaughan@dgf.nm.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, JUNE 5, 2024: 

Tres Piedras Shooting Range Closed  

to the Public June 24-28 for Repairs 

TRES PIEDRAS – The New Mexico Department of Game and Fish will close the Tres 
Piedras shooting range June 24-28 for road repairs and other range maintenance. No 
public access will be allowed during these dates. 

For more information, please contact Shooting Program Coordinator Cody Johnston at 
cody.johnston@dgf.nm.gov. 
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